
STUDENT in “GOOD STANDING” POLICY
Our school believes that academics come first and that
extracurricular/curricular  activities are privileges provided to students that
are in good standing with the Hudson Bay Community School.

Whether a child attends an event or not will be determined
through a conversation between teachers and coaches.
Chronic negative behaviours will not be tolerated.


